
 

 

 
 

The County Council of Durham 
(A181 Sherburn Road and Damson Way, Durham) 

(Temporary Prohibition of Driving, Right Turn and U-Turn) 
Order 2024 

 
The Council on 22/3/2024 made the above Order under the Road Traffic Regulation 
Act, 1984 as amended, Section 14 (1) to prohibit all vehicular traffic from proceeding 
on the following lengths of road in the following manner Prohibition of Driving in a 
westerly direction on a 280 metre length of A181 Sherburn Road between its junctions 
with Damson Way and Dragon Lane, Durham Prohibition of Right Turn from Damson 
Way into A181 Sherburn Road Prohibition of U-Turn From the A181 Sherburn Road 
at its junction with Damson Way to enable drainage and connection works to be 
undertaken. An alternative route will be available to vehicular traffic from the eastern 
side of the restriction from A181, northerly and westerly on Damson Way and southerly 
on Dragon Lane to the junction with A181 Front Street/Sherburn Road to the western 
side of the restriction. The maximum duration of the Order 18 months. The proposed 
works are required from 24/7/2024 to 16/8/2024. On occasions, alternative dates for 
closure may be necessary and these will be signed accordingly.  

 
Dated: 18/7/2024 
 

Helen Bradley 
Head of Legal & Democratic Services 

County Hall, Durham DH1 5UL 


